
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 8th-12th, 2021 

Vision: F.E.S students will be passionate life-long learners who contribute as 

responsible leaders in the global community. 

 

 

 

What is Happening: 

 

o Wednesday, February 10th- Deadline to order food for Healthy Lunch Session #4 

o Friday, February 12th- Chinese New Year 

o Monday, February 15th- Family Day (no school) 

o Tuesday, February 16th- Healthy Lunch session #4 begins 

o Thursday, February 18th- Day 100! 

o Friday, February 19th- Substance Abuse Poster Contest due (for interested grade 4-5 

students) 

o Monday, February 22nd-Friday, February 26th- Staff Appreciation Week 

o Wednesday, February 24th- Pink Shirt Day! 

 

Information Items: 

 

•  Students are permitted to exchange Valentine’s Day cards within their class 

bubbles.   

 

• To bring fun and smiles to Fairvale Elementary, Mrs. Casey and “Java the Puppet” 

are inviting students and staff to send a photo of your pet to be posted on our 

bulletin board. The picture can be of a current pet, or a pet with whom you’ve had 

to say goodbye but will always treasure. We ask you to provide a copy or colored 

photocopy of a picture. Although we will do our best to care for your photo, we 

would hate for something to happen to the only photo of your pet. We also ask that 

the photo be labelled with your pet’s name, child’s name and classroom (see 

example). Your child can leave the photo in Mrs. Casey’s envelope labelled “pet 

photos” located outside her guidance office. If you have any questions, please 

email Mrs. Casey at kerry.casey@nbed.nb.ca 
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• The Home & School is still looking for support with their “Top Secret” mission. If you 

can assist, please contribute by Tuesday, Feb. 16th.   

• Message from Healthy Lunch coordinator: Session #4 is now open and will close end 

of day Wednesday February 10th.  Please place orders on fairvale.hotlunches.net, 

remember to order your child's milk separate from their food order and make sure 

both are in your cart before paying.  We have added Pita Pit this session.  Please 

ensure you have all toppings selected properly as they cannot be changed after 

the session closes.  Session 4 will run from Tuesday February 16th- March 26th, (5 

weeks excluding the March break).  We are keeping the lunch days Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday for the next session as those days work best for the 

school.  No school- Monday February 15th, March 1-5th and Friday March 19th.   

We strongly recommend paying by credit card on the fairvale.hotlunches.net.  We 

will no longer be accepting cheques or cash as a method of payment.  Just a 

reminder that payment for this period must be received by the end of the day 

Wednesday February 10th when the system closes.  Unpaid accounts will result in 

your order being cancelled.   

Please note- the system does not send out a confirmation email when you 

order.  You can always review your order in the system by going to ORDERS- Student 

Orders- Session 4. If there are any concerns regarding the lunch program please 

email us at fairvalehealthylunch@gmail.com.   
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